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Hello, 

 

I am writing in opposition to HB 2002 because I think it will cause many unintended 

consequences that will harm minors. This bill facilitates minors without a fully 

developed brain to make long-term decisions that will affect their lifelong health and 

potentially affect their ability to have children. It also shields medical providers from 

full responsibility for their actions, which is unthinkable. Please do not pass HB 2002 

as it will harm youth and drive up costs of medical care for Oregonians.  

 

Thank you,  

Concerned Parent 

 


